
 

 
Issue  8                                                                                                            Friday  25th October 2019 

 
Headteacher: Emma Lote                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Disco 

Thank you to the PTFA for organising the Halloween 

discos last night.  The children had a fabuolous time 

and their spooky costumes looked amazing!  Watch 

this space to find out how much was raised! 

Year 5/6 Football 

The Year 5/6 football team played at the School 

Games District Final at Cheslyn Hay Academy on 

Monday.  Unfortunately, we didn’t get through to the 

next round, the team played admirably and are a 

credit to the school.  Well done! 

Forthcoming Dates:    

  25.10.19:     Break up for Half Term today 

   4.11.19 :    Back to school. 

4/7.11.19:    Y6 Bikeability 

   8.11.19:    Rock Star Day 

 

Opening Minds, Shaping Futures. 

The school library has been very busy 

this week as children have begun to 

bring home library books.  When you 

get chance please spare 5 minutes to 

read with your child. 

Scholastic Book Fair 

A huge thank you to everyone who came along to 

take a peek at the book fair in school last week.  The 

choice of books proved very appealing to readers of 

all ages and we were overwhelmed by the support of 

our families.   

Through commission, our community has raised  £797 

for school to spend on new books for all of our pupils 

at Westfield!  A fantastic amount!  

We know the children will be looking forward 

to sharing some of our new titles with you soon.  Thank 

you once again for your support!  

WE ARE A NUT FREE SCHOOL 

There may be occasions when the 

k i tchen prepare m eal s  us ing 

ingredients that may have been 

processed in a facility that processes 

nuts.  To help children identify these 

meals the image to the right will be 

displayed next to it at the serving hatch.  

Well done! 

Well done to Charlotte E, 4P who raised a staggering 

£401 for Edward’s Trust.  The Edward’s Trust is a charity 

who support children and families who are facing loss 

and surviving bereavement.  Charlotte raised this 

amazing amount through sponsorship for swimming 

70 lengths!  

Save the Dates: 

Please find listed below dates for the Christmas 

Performances: 
 

Nursery and Reception—Wednesday 4 December at 

9.15am and Thursday  5 December at 9.15am 

 

Year 1 and 2—Thursday 12 December at 9.15am and 

2 .00pm 

Maths Rocks at Westfield—Friday 8th November 2019 

Children from Reception to Year 6 are invited to 

come to school dressed as a rock star or pop star for 

the day on Friday 8 November, as we launch our 

brilliant new Maths Rocks project.  Inspired by the 

success of Times Table Rockstars in KS2, children 

across the school will take part in exciting activities 

which use music and movement to develop maths 

skills.  (This could be just jeans and a T-Shirt). 

 

The day will also include a 

live band performance from 

“Rocksteady Assembly” and 

the launch of a brand new 

Times Table Rockstars 

competition! 

Cross Country 

Children from Y3/4 represented the school in the first 

round of the School Games/Wombourne and Kinver 

Area Primary Schools, cross country competition on 

Thursday 17th October.  Westfield succeeded in 

getting four out of our five teams  through to the next 

round, to be held on 25th March 2020.  

 

Fantastic individual performances came from Y3's 

Henry C, Taylee, Lucy M, and Faith A and from Y4 

Jude B and Annie E, who all finished in the top three in 

their races. 

 

A very big well done to everyone who took part - you 

did Westfield proud! 

 

House Points : Weekly Total Results: 

1st -    Autumn        2nd -      Spring 

3rd -     Winter          4th -        Summer 


